Welcome to First Grade!
Hello!
	We would like to welcome all of you to the first day of first grade!  We are looking forward to a fun-filled learning experience and hope you and your child are as well. The new school year has begun and we need a few things to get us started. Please try your best to bring in the following items. Your cooperation is appreciated.

1 box of 24-count crayons (no larger please) 
1 package of #2 pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)
1 box of markers
1 pair of children’s scissors
6 glue sticks
1 plastic pencil box
1 box of tissues
2 sturdy folders
2 containers of antibacterial wipes

· In addition, your child will need a backpack big enough to hold a folder without bending it. Please avoid backpacks with wheels as they are difficult to fit in the lockers.
Thank You!
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